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the bottom of the bowl then you're not 
tossing the salad correctly.

3 INT. SCONE HALL

Meanwhile back at the church...

ELIJAH
Alright everyone. Attention! I know we 
typically have choir practice now, but 
since everyone is at the golf outing I 
thought we could have some fun!

ANNABELLE
Yeah! Marcy's not here so we should 
throw a party or somethin.

ELIJAH
Well, I was thinking since not a whole 
lot of the choir is here, you guys 
could help me practice for the 
competition coming up.

ANNABELLE
Oh.

ELIJAH
So Annabelle, you and Dorothea, and 
Pippy can sing my back up vocals.

ANNABELLE
No thank you.

fx; phone call

ELIJAH
Liturgical Minister for SCONE, Elijah 
Moses Corinthian speaking.

RACHEL RYANS
(on the phone line)

Why hello Elijah, it's me, your old 
college a-cappella rival, Rachel Ryans

fx; dramatic strings

ELIJAH
Stacey, please I'm on the phone

STACEY
I'm sorry mister Corinthian!
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ELIJAH
My college nemesis, Rachel Ryans. How 
did you get this number?

RACHEL RYANS
Well you never changed your 
number...it's the same one from 
college.

ELIJAH
Well I thought you wouldn't have the 
courage to call me on this line.

RACHEL RYANS
Elijah if there's anyone without 
courage, it's you. Remember when you 
couldn't confront the cafeteria 
employee when she messed up your 
omelette?

ELIJAH
She was busy flipping omelettes, I'm 
sure she didn't mean to put mushrooms 
in mine.

RACHEL RYANS
But you're deathly allergic! And you 
still ate it! That's how much courage 
you don't have!

ELIJAH
Well I had the epi-pen, it was going 
to be fine!

RACHEL RYANS
I just wanted to let you know that I'm 
competing in the Regional District 
Multi-Faith Singing Competition 
Semifinals.

ELIJAH
What? Why? How did they let such bad 
talent into the show? Next you're 
going to tell me that Marcy made the 
cut...

RACHEL RYANS
I don't know who Marcy is, but it'll 
be great to be on the stage with you 
again. Of course, not with you. But 
        you.against     
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ELIJAH
You're going down Rachel. I know you 
always try and sing outside your vocal 
range. You can't hit that B7 and we 
all know it.

RACHEL RYANS
It's been a minute since we dueled. I 
wouldn't count me out just yet. I got 
to run, I'm due for a seafood wrap, I 
mean seaweed wrap. Ta-da!

ELIJAH
You mean ta-ta!

fx; aggressive angry hang up

fx; more dramatic strings.

ELIJAH
Stacey, I love your dramatic timing 
but please keep your violin in the 
case when I'm on the phone!

STACEY
Sorry Mister Corinithian!

4 EXT. GOLF COURSE

FX: golf ball getting hit.

GLADYS
Great shot Sven! Now help me line up 
for my shot.

SVEN
Sure. So you're just going to hold 
your club like this.

GLADYS
uh huh.

SVEN
Make sure your hips are square.

GLADYS
Like this?

Gladys and Sven in the distance getting instructed.
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